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Executive Physical information added to Provider Policy and Procedure Manual 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) has published information on Executive 
Physicals in the Provider Policy and Procedure Manual (PPPM). The following information has been added to 
Chapter 11, Section 3:  
 
“Executive Physicals are not covered as health plan benefits unless an employer group has an add-on benefit.  
While there is some overlap in the types of services, Executive Physicals include non-standard annual 
preventive care services benefits.” 
 
Products Impacted 
All lines of business. 
 
Questions? 
Please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 


